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As a daughter of a farm worker I support this bill. There is a need for transparency 

and collaboration between workers and owners. I have seen first hand the need for 

better working wages/safety and benefits. My dad has been and continues to work 

from sun up to sun down even now in his 60s. Ag workers are hard workers, they 

need a voice and having this representation is crucial for everyone’s voice to be 

heard. Our country is made up of these workers who deserve better. An owner may 

say thank you to their workers but they need show it. Don’t owners want what is best 

for their workers!? The workers make an impact to help their business, the least they 

can do is be open to a platform of state wide collaboration between parties.  Workers 

need to representation at a higher level. Collaboration is key. Owners cannot 

continue not make decisions without the input of the people that experience first hand 

the work. I support this bill because we need to do better! 


